
Friday 3rd February 2023

Newsletter

It has been another busy week in school. The children in year 4 had a special visitor delivering

a worship to them. They reflected on what Hope they have had in their own lives and what

their hopes are for the future. I was so proud of them all. They represented our school

superbly.

It has been wonderful to see the enjoyment of the new equipment outside. The jungle

climbing frame seems to be very popular.

Thank you for your continued support with wearing the correct uniform. Please may I remind

all parents that the PE tracksuit must be black. If this is not possible they will need to wear

their school jumper. Also, it is only on PE days that children are allowed to wear trainers in

school. There is also a high expectation that all children wear a school tie. Please can you

ensure your child has one. A tie was issued free from school for every child when we

introduced ties and when children joined our school. The uniform shop does have lots in stock.

Next week we look forward to Topaz’s worship and closing for half term on Friday 10th

February at 3:15pm.

Please remember that Mr. Olloman’s company Evolution is running a holiday club here at

Warton St. Paul’s during the half term break.

Have a super weekend

Take care,

Mrs Dean

W/C 23.1.23

Opal 96%

Pearl 93.57%

Emerald 95%

Topaz 92.96%

Sapphire 89.44%

Amethyst 83.53%



This week we celebrated Ava and Skyla’s

birthdays!

Elliott, Nora, James, Raven, Arnie, Eden, Lukas and

Francis

House Points

Well done to St. George’s for earning the most

house points this week and William and George for

earning the most individual points too!



Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Holiday Club

We are very excited to be able to host a Holiday Club this February Half Term.

If you require more information please do not hesitate to contact Mr Olloman

using the details below.



Date Event

Wednesday 25th January 2023 Amethyst Class Worship

Thursday 9th February 2023 Topaz Class Worship

Tuesday 7th February 2023 Online Safety Day

Wednesday 8th February 2023 Fire Service talks with Year 2 and 6

Friday 10th February 2023 School Closes 3:15pm

Wednesday 1st March 2023 Emerald Class Worship

Monday 20th February 2023 School reopens - “Be in the line for

quarter to 9”

Wednesday 15th March 2023 Opal Class Worship

Wednesday 22nd March 2023 Pearl Class Worship

Friday 31st March 2023 Sapphire Class Worship

Friday 31st March 2023 School closes for Easter 1:30pm


